Ord. No. 775-2022

City of Cleveland

Justin M. Bibb, Mayor

August 4, 2022

Blaine A. Griffin, President
Cleveland City Council

601 Lakeside Ave.

Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Re: Legislation FOR PASSAGE

Dear President Griffin:

I am requesting legislation to be passed under suspension at the August 10, 2022 meeting to
change Sections 5, 39 and 48 of the comprehensive pay band ordinance. The changes are:

eTo increase the rate of pay Secretary of the Civil Service Commission in Section 5;

¢ To restore the Regulatory Compliance Manager to Section 39; and

*To increase the rate of pay for two positions within the Cleveland Building Trades Union
in Section 48

The Department is requesting passage under suspension due to the timeframe for

management to comply with prevailing wage laws and to make the other changes in a timely
manner.

If you have any question, please contact me at (216) 664-2458.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

kN

Paul N. Pit?a,/
Director and Chief Human Resources Officer

CC: All members of Council

Blaine Griffin, Council President



